
                           SAINT ANNE’S TERRACE 
MEMO 

TO:       Residents/Families          
FROM:  Terri Monroe 
Date:     August 6, 2020 
Subject: Terrace Reopening Update 
 

On July 31st Governor Kemp changed his Executive Order that 
was due to expire that day. The new Executive Order for the 
medically fragile date has been extended to September 10th at 11:59 
p.m. Due to the extension of the Governor’s order, we are going to 
leave our current soft opening as is for the present time.  

We are still tweaking how we use our Viral-Sign equipment.   
We have made a few changes in how we are utilizing this tool. 
Starting immediately, when residents go off property, 
they will need to be scanned every day for 7 days, verses 
just upon reentering the building.  For example:  If a resident 
goes off property for an hour and is exposed to a virus, it may not 
show up on the initial scan upon their return to the building that 
same day. To be on the safe side we have decided to make this 
change so we can effectively monitor if someone starts to exhibit 
symptoms. Also, if you are not feeling well whether you have been 
out of the building or not, please come down and allow us to scan 
you. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please call Terri Monroe 
or David Brooks at 404-238-9200. 

                                   Terri Monroe 


